


Be the First to Know!
In a world where 90% of American adults own a cell phone, Portland Public 
Schools is excited to launch a multi-year initiative to shift family and staff 
communication to mobile devices.

“Mobile First” also gives families school news the way they want to receive it. 
A majority of PPS families said in the Successful Schools Survey they want 
school news electronically.

Mobile First also will provide families, including historically underserved families 
who may not own home computers, instant access to emergency alerts, weather 
closures, and school news. 

You will hear more about Mobile First soon. But first: Want to receive fast, 
accurate information about emergencies and important district events — as they 
happen? Text YES to 68453 to opt in now to receive SMS text messages.


